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March 13, 2013
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter of reference is being written on behalf of Skyline Industries LLP. They have
successfully completed six projects for us located at:

83 Hamilton Place

1649 Amsterdam Avenue
1990 Lexington Avenue
283 West 118" Street
273 West 1118" Street
31-33 West 124" Street

We are very pleased with their work performance in the field and administratively as well.

Victoria A. Gordo
Weatherization Ditdctor
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